BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

ENGAGED

Congratulations Vanessa Dandurand and Gerald Weldrick on your recent engagement.

Your loving families

BORN

STOWE, Tyler Michael - Son of Michael and Gillian (née Beattie) born on April 20, 2002 at 9:04 a.m. in Bradenton, Florida, weighing 6 pounds 13 ounces. Proud Granny is Agnes Beattie of Huntingdon, Both baby and Mommy are doing well.

DIED

DUROCHER, Louis - In St-Anicet on May 9, 2002, at the age of 68 years passed away Mr. Louis Durocher, husband of Mrs. Lise Quenneville. Besides his wife, he leaves to mourn his children Michel, Daniel, Sylvie (Michel Granger) and Linda (Marcel Hamelin), his grandchildren Julie, Nicolas, Vanessa, Léna, Marie-Claude and Caroline, his brothers Maurice and Paul, brothers-in-law, sisters-in-law, sist

MANNING, Alice - At the Huntingdon County Hospital, May 8, 2002 aged 93 years Alice McGugan beloved wife of the late James F. Manning of Franklin Centre dear mother of Dorothy (the late Thomas Eesley), Margaret (William Consylman), cherished grandmother of Stacey Warner, Stephen McCrea, Dean Consylman, Amy Joy, Laurie Weimen and Dale Eesley and 5 great grandsons. Rested at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, Franklin Centre. Funeral service was held Saturday, May 11 at the Franklin United Church at 2 p.m. Interment Franklin Cemetery.



CARD OF THANKS

I want to thank the Barrie Memorial Hospital caregivers for my stay in the emergency room until my transfer to Jewish General Hospital and a special thanks to all my friends and family for all the cards, gifts, visits in hospital, home and phone calls. A special thanks to Rev. Susan Estabrooks.

Marjorie Goodfellow

Following the death of Paul-Emile Beaudin on April 19, 2002, at the age of 88 years, his children and grandchildren would like to thank everyone who express sympathy, either by their presence, cards, flowers, donations, mass offerings and attendance at the funeral. Please consider these thanks as personal.

Roger and Huguette Beaudin and family

The family of the late Mary Costello-Copeland wish to express their sincere thanks to relatives, friends and neighbors who expressed their sympathy, attended the service, sent flowers or sympathy cards. Please accept this as our personal thank-you. A special thanks to Patrick Tobin and Tamara for the lovely reception following at their home on Covey Hill.

Her son, Matthew, Sarah & children Richard and David Her sister, Catherine Costello & her children, the

Tobin family & her sister & brother-in-law, Lila & Roy Holmes and their family

I would like to thank Dr. Tabah and the staff at the Montreal General Hospital for the excellent care I received while I was a patient there. Many thanks to friends and family for the beautiful cards, gifts, food, flowers, phone calls and visits. All was very much appreciated.

Roberta Wilson

